
	

CHAT ‘n’ CHEW is BACK for 
Grades 3-6! 

Join us for a lunchtime 
book club 

 Do you like reading good books?  Do you like discussing what you have 
read with your friends?  Then join us for Chat ‘n’ Chew, Mantua’s lunchtime 
book club. 
 

• How often will the club meet?  Once a month for 4 months, covering 4 
different books, beginning in December. 

• Where?  In a small room off the library. 
• When?  During your lunch/recess time.  You will bring your lunch to 

school on the days your Chat ‘n’ Chew group meets. 
• What will we do at the meeting?  You will meet with a group of about 7 

students from your grade and a parent volunteer leader.  We will enjoy 
some “chat” (about the book) and “chew” (your lunch) and some added fun 
activity relevant to the book! 

• How do I get the books?  Enrollment in Chat ‘n’ Chew requires a $35 
participation fee ($25 for PTA members).  The books will be provided to 
you and you will get to keep them. 

 
** SPACE IS LIMITED ** 

If you would like to be part of Chat ‘n’ Chew, please register on-line through 

MemberPlanet.   Registration opens September 5 and 
closes on Friday, September 21. 
Questions? Contact the Chat ‘n’ Chew Coordinator, Kathy Phillips at 
kathyphysics@hotmail.com or 703-573-0146. 
 

 
PARENTS…We need you to make 
Chat ‘n’ Chew a SUCCESS! 
 
Please volunteer to lead a group this 
year.  You get to spend quality time 
with fun kids, discussing interesting 

books.  Sign up on-line when you register your 
student for the program.  THANKS for your help! 


